
  SkiLib Newsletter – September 2017  

 

Dear Members 
Well what a season! A slow start but August and September delivered the goods and 

the official season has been extended by the resort operators until October 8th at Mt 

Buller and Falls Creek! 

This newsletter brings you up to date with information on the lodge opening and 

closing and key dates for events coming up in the next 4-8 weeks for the Mt Buller 

Work Party and The Savage Club Annual Dinner. 

Bookings have been strong all the way through winter and we will keep bookings open 

to members until the 8th October at Mt Buller and Falls Creek.  

The intention is to let Shirley and Kyle depart from Mt Buller prior to the end of the 

season, as we planned to close on 25th September 2017 (expecting that bookings would have dropped away in a 

normal year by then).  

With such a bumper season and school holidays coming up shortly with lots of snow still on the ground, members 

have the option to book but there will be no lodge manager present. The lodge will only be available for member 

bookings after the manager departs and you will need to perform the cleaning duties that Shirley and Kyle 

normally perform. 

Shirley’s departure will remain fluid dependant on member numbers.  If you do make a booking after Shirley’s 

departure, the Booking Office will advise you of this, along with the cleaning jobs you will need to do at the lodge 

before you depart. 

The Board would like to take the opportunity to thank Shirley and Kyle for another great season.  The feedback 

from members and non-members is that the lodge has been kept in excellent condition and we have enjoyed the 

warm welcome and helpful support of Shirley and Kyle through the season. 

Key dates to put in your diary: 

Mt Buller Work Party: 21st and 22nd October. Please email bookings@skilib.com.au if you can attend and let 

Mark know if you need a room on the Friday and/or Saturday night. As per the norm, the Club will provide 

Saturday nights dinner so bring your drinks, nibbles and other meals! 

The Savage Club Annual Dinner: Friday 10th November 2017. This year we were unable to secure a 

Saturday night.   We hope you’ll be available to make it on a Friday night instead.   Booking details will be emailed 

to you shortly.   Please keep the date free! 

Falls Creek Review Survey: A reminder that the survey closes on Saturday 30th September so if you would 

like the Board to consider your preferences and thoughts then please ensure you jump online and complete the 

survey.  

Best Regards 

Paul Hogg 

SkiLib Director - Membership 

Social 

Media  
All dates and 

events are 

available at: 

facebook.com/

skilibalpine 

 

mailto:bookings@skilib.com.au

